
Daily Announcements 12.6.19 

 
BIBLE VERSE OF THE DAY:  Why are you downcast, O my soul? Why so disturbed 
within me? Put your hope in God, for I will yet praise him, my Savior and my 
God.  Psalm 42: 5-6a 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY: None today or this weekend! 
 
LUNCH MENU: Cheese Pizza, Steamed Broccoli, Loaded Potato soup, Ice Cream 

 
ATTENTION TO ALL THE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS GOING ON THE 
FIELD TRIP WITH MRS FAULKNER AND MRS. JACKSON. YOU ARE TO GO AND 
EAT LUNCH @ 11:53! (MS Teachers allow them to leave. THANK YOU) GET IN LINE 
AND GO SIT AT THE TABLE WHERE THE 8TH GRADE GIRLS SIT DURING MS 
LUNCH! Coach Rags 

 
The tacky Christmas sweater theme will continue to the basketball games 
tonight! Come support ALL our basketball teams at home versus St. James! 
 
Students that drive: leave nothing of value in your car. And always lock it.  With 
it becoming darker earlier, Please use all precautions available when you transition from 
the school to your vehicle, (have a buddy system, have a teacher watch you to the car, 
don't have your face in your phone, be aware) 

 
Middle and upper school students who have classes in the 200 hall - Please 
refrain from using classrooms as a shortcut to and from Willett Hall. An open classroom 
door is not an invitation to use that room as a pathway. Thank you for using the 
hallways. 
 
JV football players come see Coach Cook during 7th period to receive your CCC 
championship shirts  
 
Our girls swim team will be competing in the AHSAA state swim meet this 
Friday and Saturday. Please join us Friday at 12:00 (in between 4th and 5th periods) in 
front of the school for a Wildcat state send off for our swim team!! 
 
Are you taking the December ACT?  There will be an ACT Prep Weekend 
Workshop at Trinity tomorrow to help you prepare.  Register at 
roundtabletestprep.com! 
 
The following students need to come to the US office after announcements:  
 
The following students need to come to the MS Office after 
announcements:  
 

SCOREBOARD 

http://roundtabletestprep.com/


 
Thank you and have a GREAT day! 

 

 


